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Provider Alert 
To:  Sharp Health Plan Providers and Office Staff 
From:   Sharp Health Plan 
Date:  September 14, 2023 
Subject:   Coming soon: new claim editing system 

Attention Provider Partners: 

Sharp Health Plan will be implementing Optum Payer Software, a new claim editing system, 
effective Oct. 1, 2023. Our new system will check claims to ensure they’re accurate, complete, and 
have the correct codes. Claims for dates of service prior to Oct. 1 will not go through the editing 
system. 

Please visit sharphealthplan.com/providers/claims for more information on how to submit claims. 
If you have any questions, please contact the Provider Account Management team Monday to 
Friday, 8 am to 5 pm by emailing provider.relations@sharp.com or calling 1-858-499-8330. 

Best regards, 

Sharp Health Plan 
Provider Account Management 
Provider.Relations@sharp.com 
Tel: 1-858-499-8330 | Fax: 1-858-303-9049 
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